CAC MEETING NOTES - 6/2/20

David Miyashiro asked for feedback and questions.
Kathy shared the Child Care program is successful.

David shared there will be a summit on Saturday to develop and finalize plan for board meeting and all input is
so valuable.

Kristen shared they were a pilot school for the inclusion program and if campuses look different what does that
mean. Class size concerns.

David shared we are committed to our employees and no one is losing jobs for one year. The needs for the
new model increases. Don’t want to hire more but make existing employees full time for classified staff

because we would like to be open 6am to 6pm. Tell your colleagues no reason cut jobs at this time.

Jenine shared there is a great need for special needs students. SECA’s will be working with kids remotely.
Need more staff.

Sandra shared that helps a lot. Open to hiring more staff for certificated or classified.

David shared need more classified. Certificated group has retired.

Christina shared she applied for ESY. When will they find out. Distance learning or on campus.
Jenine shared yes for ESY.

Maritza shared finalized ESY staff list yesterday. Smaller pool of opportunities at this time. Will send
notification soon based on seniority.

David shared may need to change sites because facilities impacted depending on needs of families
Kristen asked if boundaries will be negated and asked about buses and transportation.

Davis shared not begate but more planned and staggered. Will need to limit numbers on buses so may need
more routes.

Jennifer shared she has children in the district and she wants 5 days a week.

David shared child care for district employees first. Us first and what is convenient for you.

Sharon shared about students staying longer.

David shared it would be wrap around care. School is just open. EDP is more enriching. Schedule is flexible.

Kristen asked will there be a cap on the total amount per campus/room.



David shared 12 kids in a space currently. State may be 50% per classroom. We don’t know and we may have
to use outdoor/indoor spaces and will need to be well coordinated.

Brandon asked if there was any thought given to party rental companies for tents. No wifi on the field. How do
we accommodate tech needs.

David asked what is the range.

Brandon shred he would need to check the heat map but can adapt. They would need to get power and
network to a field. It's possible but we need to know what to expect.

David shared outdoor space may be used for play and unplugged activities weather permitted.
Stephanie shared kids enjoy outside activities and play.

David shared more breaks, fresh air and exercise.

Kathy asked will this be more like child care where they are no mingling of classes.

David responded possibly, classes are to stay together.

Jennifer shared concern of children arriving sick and parents not available to pick up. If they walk to school,
can we release them to other people other than their parents.

The group discussed and agreed that parents need to drop off.

Jennifer asked if temperatures will be taken on the bus.

David shared may be a good idea to check before getting to school.

Kristen shared there are a lot of walkers.

Tianna shared parents should adapt and longer hours will be easier on parents.
Holly shared can’t require parent drop off.

Lynn asked if sites could release to a person not on the emergency card.

David shared safety procedures may be inconvenient but not optional at this point.
Sandra asked if staff will be trained.

David shared we will create as many opportunities as possible for training. We will need to train students too.
Sharon shared parents will send kids sick as they did before..

David shared we will need to be vigilant.



Jennifer shared symptoms for asmatic students are the same symptoms so how can we handle without
upsetting parents.

Jenine shared we will put out guidelines and we will do our best.

Mark shared he is looking forward to this weekend’s summit.



